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May 30, 1929.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University,
Montreal, Quebec.

My dear Sir Arthur:-

Perhaps you may be interested in 

the enclosed Bulletin entitled,"Research in the 

University of Toronto" which has just come from 

the press. You may not have time to read it but, 

if you can spare a few minutes to glance through 

it, I shall be grateful.

With best regards,

Enclosure.

I am,

Faithfully yours,


